School Supply of the Month Program
What is it?
	In a Parent Advisory Council meeting with Mrs. Hollingsworth last year, the budget for classroom supplies was a topic of conversation. While the school has funds to purchase many supplies that last throughout the school year, there are some items that teachers consistently purchase (often out of their own pockets) for their classrooms as the year progresses. It was suggested by the Parent Advisory Council that many families would be willing to donate supplies and materials to the school, but they need to know what supplies to donate.	
	Out of this conversation, the “School Supply of the Month” program was born. Listed below is a supply item that can be donated each month to Jonathan Valley Elementary School. The list is being provided at this time so anyone wishing to make donations can watch for sales and good deals of these particular items. 
	A great thing about this program is that it will benefit the entire school! All teachers (including PE, Music, Art, Library, Exceptional Children, etc.) will be able to access these donations. Donations are voluntary and can be made at any time, not just during that particular month. The school folks are appreciative of all donations (and cold, hard cash is accepted as well).  
How Can I Participate?
· Check the donation item calendar below for the item of the month.
· Send in any quantity of the item. (Ex. You may choose to send in one pack of paper or a whole case.)
· Bring your donation at any time.
Thank you so much!!!
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Save this calendar as a reminder!
	October
	Post-it notes

	November
	Dry Erase Markers

	December
	Tissues

	January
	Cleaning wipes (like Clorox wipes)

	February
	Copy Paper

	March
	Band-aids

	April
	Hand sanitizer

	May
	Pencils (preferably Paper Mate or Ticonderoga)




